
KING FAISAL HOSPITAL RWANDA

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICERwosmmKIGAU

Patient Centered Care

RE: ADDENDUMI TO THE TENDER NO 34/S/OCBS/2023

15/2/2023

With reference to the tender for consultancy services for the supervision of various construction

works for King Faisal Hospital Rwanda as advertised in Job in Rwanda on 10th February 2023;

This is to inform all interested Consultancy Firms that the compulsory site visit for the

supervision of the construction works is scheduled on 20thFebruary 2023 at King Faisal Hospital

from 10:00 am and will be guided by the Hospital Engineer.

The deadline for the submission initially scheduled on 24thFebruary 2023 is postponed to 27th

February 2023.

For any clarification, send your requests to

All other information in the previous document remains unchanged

Sincerely,

Mr. rederick NGIRABACU
Deputy Chief Executive Officer


